
I would support this issue on safety access concerns. But, I think the bill is premature. 
Before such a law is passed, the question of whether it is feasible to comply should be answered. Trains are longer to cut down on 
environmental impact so do you want to compromise the environment with shorter trains if rail yards aren't always big enough to 
comply with the requirement. If rail improvements are needed to comply, shouldn't that be considered as to whether they are 
doable?


